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May 6, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Senator Feinstein:

I am pleased to hear that you support immigrants. Your recent bill to

improve immigration regulations around farm workers is very encouraging.

You have been at the forefront in trying to keep the terrifying proposals

from the republicans in check. It is great to also see you working to fix the

unfortunately nebulous and vulnerable state of so many of the members of

our community. While it may not be possible to pass this bill it makes a

clear statement about where most of us stand.

Please continue to clearly enunciate a positive vision while holding the

line against the degradation of our country.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our egalitarian traditions.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


